N7 125N Staff Senate

Minutes, Aug. 18, 2022 Regular Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 12:00 by Serena Young, president.
The minutes of the June meeting were approved electronically. There was no meeting in July.

Serena opened the floor to Senate officers, who explained their role in the Senate and covered the
responsibilities of the committee they work with.

This was followed by open discussion with a number of questions about ways to learn about how the Staff
Senate works and how shared governance operates. There were also suggestions for meeting programs
in the future.

Questions and concerns can be sent to any member of the executive committee or sent to
staff-senate-exec-g@vt.edu to reach the whole committee.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:40 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Bruce B. Harper
Staff Senate Secretary



